Mrs. Diane Wade Moore

Environmental Programme Analyst
United Nations Development Programme
3" Floor

Lawrence Nicholas Building

South Ring Road

Belmopan

Dear Mrs. Wade Moore,

| have reviewed the United Nations Development Programme Project Document “Enabling
Activities for the Preparation of Belize’s Third National Communication to the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change”. It reflects the national consultations undertaken to
develop the project document. The document details the requirements of Belize to meet its obligations to
the UNFCCC. It also provides for the technical and financial resources that Belize will require to meet
those obligations.

| therefore request that the document be submitted to the financial entity of the Convention and requat full
funding for its implementation.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Y od

Ann Gordon
Operational Focal Point
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change



